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February 15, 2022 
 
Dear Brothers: 
 
For over 31 years the District 6 Perpetual Scholarship Fund has helped students fulfill 
their dreams of a college education. We are very proud of our past and very excited 
about the future.  
 
The scholarship application will be made available later this month 
 
We have made it our goal to enhance the fund to provide even more support to worthy 
students. In order to meet our goals, we are asking every chapter and brother to help 
in making a donation in the memory and name of a loved one. All donations are fully 
tax deductible. Donations can be made out to District 6 Perpetual Scholarship Fund 
and mailed to Brother Chris Gallis at 160-19 27th Street Flushing, NY 11358  
 
 Also, in the next few months we will be announcing special events to raise even more 
funds. We look forward to your support in these events.  Finally, in the coming weeks 
we will send out information for this year’s scholarships. 
 
I would like to thank Brother Chris Gallis who has made a perpetual gift to our 
scholarship fund. Also, thank you to Brother Demi Pamboukes, Brother Lou Katsos, 
and Brother Jimmy Kokotas who over the last few years have made gifts to our fund. 
In addition to our esteemed group of committee members, I would like to 
acknowledge the incredibly dedicated work of Brother Demi Pamboukes, who after 
serving on this committee for over 18 years, has taken on the role of “Advisor”. Thank 
you in advance of your personal support. 
  
Fraternally yours, 
 
 
  
Brother Kostantinos Mallas 
President 
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